
 

 
 
Dear ,  
  
EIR Reference: EIR/ID/443  
  
Thank you for your request for environmental information. We appreciate your interest, and we 
want to let you know that your request has been carefully considered in accordance with the 
Environmental Information Regulations (EIR).  
  
Your request  
Please provide any records you hold relating to:  

  
Specifically:  

• The location of any public or private sewers, rising mains, pumping stations, or manholes 
serving or crossing the property    

• The location of any public water mains affecting or near this property    
• Any records of historical or ongoing sewer flooding incidents at or near the property    
• Any pollution incidents, blockages or maintenance issues recorded for this location    
• Any proposed works or planned maintenance affecting water or wastewater infrastructure 

at this address  
  
Our response  
I have copied the sewer record from our  internal mapping system below. This shows the sewers in 
the vicinity of the property and shows that your property drains to a 150mm diameter sewer to the 
rear of your property.   
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I have copied the water main record from our  internal mapping system below. This shows the water 
mains in the vicinity of the property and shows that your property is supplied from a water main 
running into the front of your property.   
 

  
 I can confirm that we have no records of sewer flooding or pollution incidents at or near the 
property. Also having checked our internal management system, we have found there is only one 
instance of maintenance being carried out at the address, which was a clean water job, ref: 
00136845, which was because of a leak. This was attended and resolved, and the job was closed 
04/12/2019.  
After liaising with the relevant operational personnel for the site, it has been confirmed that there is 



no future maintenance planned for wastewater in this location.  
  
We hope that this response answers your request. However, if you’re not satisfied with how we’ve 
handled it, you can request an internal review. To do this, please write to us at Environmental 
Information Office, Haweswater House, Lingley Mere, Warrington, WA5 3LP or email us at 
EIRRequests@uuplc.co.uk, addressing your request to  

, and explaining why you’re unhappy with our response. We’ll be very happy to review your 
request and ensure we’ve done everything we can to assist you.  
  
Any request for an internal review should be made within 40 working days of receipt of this 
response, and we will reply within 40 working days from receipt of the request for internal review.  
  
  
  
Kind regards 




